
10-12-2023 

Notice 

Department of Sociology 

Students of BA 1st, and 2nd Year are informed that the students of BA 3rd Year of the department are 

going to organize a field trip/excursion to Shangarh (Sainj Valley) on 24-12-2023, therefore you all are 

requested to submit your names to the teachers by 20-12-2023. 
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